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Wallacia Public School Events Update 

 
Dear families and friends, 
 
A warm welcome back to school. It was absolutely wonderful to see the kids today.  
 
Please join us for our Cross-Country next week, on Tuesday 30/03. Parents must sign in using 
the Service NSW QR Code and then sign in via a paper hard copy Sign In sheet. All adults must 
practice physical distancing of 1.5m from all other families, students and staff.  The gates will 
be opened into the Carnival spectator area at 11.45 am. 
 
We will be holding our Grandparents’ and Harmony Day, and Easter Hat Parade on the last 
day of term next week, Thursday 01/04. Please join us at the school (after following the 
COVID Safety Plan sign in) at 1. 00p.m for our Grandparents’ and Harmony Day address. This 
will be held outside the senior classroom area. Adults can bring their own chair or use the 
silver seats. We will then hold our school Easter Hat Parade (around 1:15p.m).  
After the Easter Hat Parade everyone is invited to stay for a picnic lunch (from around 1:40 
onwards).  
 
Students, Grandparents, Parents, families and friends are encouraged to wear something 
ORANGE on the day to celebrate the Harmony Day aspect of the occasion, which signifies the 
harmonious nature of our school values and beliefs.  
 
Warm regards 
WPS team  
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